
 
     

 
  

 
 

  
 

  
 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Cc: info@copyrightalliance.org 
Subject: Copyright Alliance 
Date: Wednesday, March 24, 2010 12:43:35 PM 

I've been informed by the ASMP and the Copyright Alliance to share my 
thoughts as a creator.  I have been fortunate to be a working 
photographer for over 30 years. I am also fortunate to have the 
opportunity to work with student photographers and share what I have 
learned from my years in the industry.  Now however because of 
copyright infringement and piracy of our work we will no longer be 
able to work in this field.  It's critical for the success of all 
creatives to have their intellectual property protected and I believe 
the US government can do a better job in this regard. 

Thank you for your invitation to address this very serious matter and. 

Sincerely 
Scot Hill 
Austin, Tx 
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